
Council 

March 25, 2024 

 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR INQUIRY / SUGGESTION 
 

MAYOR THORN 

Mayor Thorn requested data regarding the one-week, pre-registration timeframe for Town 

programs that is dedicated for Town and Foothills County residents. 

 

Estimated Administrative Time to Respond 

 

☒ Under 4 hours (no motion required) 

 

☐ Over 4 hours (motion required)    Estimated Hours:  n/a 
 

 

Motion  

n/a 

 

Response 

No evidence of abuse of the advanced registration timeframe was identified through the 

exploration of Recreation’s booking system’s data. For additional information regarding the 

context, methods, and findings, please review the attached document. 

 

Attachment(s) 

1. Recreation Program Residency  
 

Prepared by: 

Bradley McLeod 

Corporate Analyst 

March 15, 2024 

 


